2009 Blessing of the Fleet
This year’s 40th annual Blessing of the Shrimp and Pleasure Boat Fleet will be held on Sunday May 4, along the Kemah Boardwalk, on the Clear Creek Channel. This is a long standing tradition, in which a blessing is offered in hopes of ensuring full nets, safety of the crews, and for the preservation and multiplication of the shrimp harvest. Colorfully decorated shrimp boats and pleasure craft will file past the Cadillac “Authentic Mexican Restaurant”, where they will be blessed by the officiating priest and minister.
  The celebration goes beyond beautifully decorated boats; it is an event that also recognizes the importance of the shrimp fisherman and the seafood industry to our local community and economy.  Boat owners of all types are invited to enter the parade, decorate their boats and receive a blessing.  Your participation and assistance is vital in helping to preserve this tradition which is an integral part of our diverse and colorful community.  

For an entry form visit http://www.kemah.net/ or pick one up in person at the following locations: the marina office, Kemah Visitor Center (281-334-3181),  Kemah Boardwalk Marina (281-334-2284), Captain Henry’s Seafood Market (281-334-4034), or Kemah City Hall (281- 334-1611).  Entry numbers can be picked up at the Kemah Boardwalk Marina, or Captain Henry’s Seafood Market.  Although entries will be accepted up to the day of the event, early entries are appreciated.  Whether you enter your boat or just enjoy the parade, this is one event you won't want to miss. For additional information or questions please contact: Tom Hults (713-545-5246).

Thank you again for your participation and support.

Thomas E. Hults
Chairman

